
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Notice No.  935                                                                                 Date: 05.12.2022 

 

Notice 

It is hereby notified that a Parent Teachers’ meet has been scheduled on 07.12.2022 from 

2:00pm at Principal’s chamber regarding poor attendance of the students of semester-I. The 

guardians of the students of Semester-I are requested to join the meeting in order to continue 

the admission of their ward in this institution.  

 

 

Dr. A.P.J. Abdul Kalam Government College 

Department of Botany 

Plot BA-1, Action Area 1, New Town, Kolkata 700156 

Email: botany.ntgc@gmail.com 

__________________ 
 Memo No…………………….                          Date…..................…… 

 

 

 

____________-Sd-______________ 

Head, Department of Botany 
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Government College 

 

 

 

____________-Sd-______________ 

Principal, 

Dr. A.P.J. Abdul Kalam 

Government College 

 


